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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


February 2019                                            
Dear Parents/Guardians,
I had intended to get this newsletter out earlier than this, but unfortunately flu struck! Despite being a very short term in school we have had a lot of illness amongst the children so we are all hopeful that the half term break will break the cycle of bugs that are going around.

Unfortunately, because of the power cut and the uncertainty about the length of this, the children in Class 1 were unable to take part in the planned dance festival, but we are going to give them the opportunity to perform their dance at our Easter Assembly, which takes place on Thursday 18th April at 9:15am- I realise this is some way ahead, but hopefully this will be enough advance notice for you if you need to arrange time off work.  

Some of the children in Class 3 completed their Bikeability training this week and a small group of children in Class 2 also received a cycling taster session on the school yard.

On Tuesday March 5th Class 2 will be leading an assembly in school at 2:45pm; they have been learning about Rainforests as part of their geography topic and they are going to use the assembly time as an opportunity to give a presentation on what they have learnt. All are welcome to this. 

World Book Day this year is on Thursday March 7th and to celebrate this we are running a Reading Café in school on the day starting at 2pm- all family members are welcome and the plan is that we will serve tea, coffee, juice and cakes while encouraging parents/guardians to read with their children and/or small groups of children whose parents/guardians may not be able to attend. We also will run a book swap, so any used books you would like to swap please bring along- these can be adult or children’s books. The children of course may also dress up as their favourite book character on the day if they so wish. 
At the end of this newsletter is a form about after schools clubs next term- clubs will start the first week back except SATs and Computing clubs which will not start until Wednesday 6th March.

The charge for clubs remains at £1 per club per child to cover costs, but pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium funding can access the after school clubs free-of-charge. Payment must be made in full when returning the form. Please note clubs are not offered to children in Nursery.

All clubs run from 15.15 – 16.15 and if they are cancelled you will be informed by text at the earliest opportunity.  

If your child would like to attend any clubs, then please complete and return the attached slip with payment to class teachers- £5 per club (£4 for computing) for the 5 weeks up to Easter. Please note that there is no charge for SATs Club for children in Year 6. If your child cannot make it to a session, please inform the club leader in advance.  
Kind Regards

Amanda M Pitcher                                                                                                         
	Dates for Your Diary


Monday 25th February                                                        School re-opens 

Tuesday 5th March 2:45pm                                                  Class 2 Rainforest Assembly

Thursday 7th March 2pm                                                      World Book Day Reading Café

             Name of child:                                                           Year Group:

	Day
	Club
	Leader
	Age-Group
	Attending?

	Tuesday
	Art and Craft
	Miss Bell and Miss Greenaway
	Classes 2 and 3
	

	Wednesday 
	Computing Club
	Miss Monaghan
	Class 2

Maximum 12


	

	Wednesday


	SATs Club
	Mrs Bowe
	Year 6
	

	Thursday


	Multi-Skills 
	Andy
	Years R, 1 and 2
	


